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Thank you for accepting this testimony. I am strongly in support of prohibiting 

research on all living beings which are painful, distressful, and interfere with their 

freedom, quality of life, wellbeing and choice.  Nonhuman rights are being pursued 

through the judicial system, and I believe that no living being should ever be 

subjected to confinement in a cage or other uncomfortable situation for the purpose 

of cruel painful experimentation against their will. All living beings should have rights 

for their safety, comfort and well being. Most, if not all animal experiments are not 

accurate in providing the data relevant to humans from what I have read.  

I hope you will pass this bill, and protect innocent lives from harm, abuse, pain, fear, 

suffering and often death. No living being should be forced to endure such 

experimentation,  

With gratitude and respect, 

Chris Bray  


